
 

 

Cardinal Newman Catholic School 

Coventry School Cross Country Championships at Finham 

Monday 25th September 2023 

 

Dear parent/guardian, 

Your son/daughter has been selected to represent Cardinal Newman Catholic School in the 

Coventry School Cross Country Championships at Finham Park Secondary School. They 

should be very proud of themselves as they have qualified in the top 10 across their own 

year group. 

Date – Monday 25th September 2023 

Time – 3:45 – 5.30 pm (approx.) 

Transport – Minibus – Return to school at approx. 5:45 - 6pm. Transport will be provided to 

and from the venue. Your son/daughter will then need to make their way home from school 

or be picked up upon return. 

It is important that the correct kit is worn.  

This should include: Cardinal Newman PE outdoor/indoor top, shorts/skorts/leggings and 

socks; trainers or boots. 

If you have any problems please do not hesitate to contact the PE Department at school on 

024 76332382, or you can email any member of the PE department.  

Yours faithfully, 

Mr Minshull  

Head of Physical Education 

 
__________________________________________________________________________________ 

REPLY SLIP TO: PE Department by end of the day on Monday 25th September 2023 
Student: ____________________________     Tutor: _________ 
 
I give permission for my son/daughter to take part in the Coventry School Cross Country 
Championships on Tuesday 25th September 2023 and understand that I will need to arrange 
transport upon return to school. 
 
Signed: _____________________________ (Parent/Guardian)   Date: __________ 
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